
Where  
do we go from 

 here? 

#BetterTogether 
mennonitechurch.ab.ca 

The first phase of our 
conversation began in 
September 2018 with a survey 
filled out by pastors and lay 

leaders from each MCA 
congregation. The survey results 
gave background reflections for the 
next stages of the process.  

 

Some of the key findings:  

 We are both hopeful and anxious 
for the future of the church 

 We are committed to our local 
congregations 

 We see signs of God at work in 
our churches and communities 

 We are committed to MCA 

 We are committed to discerning 
together 

 We are excited to join in this 
ministry 

 We are uncertain about the 
impact of restructuring  of the 
Mennonite church. 

 Listening Exercise I 
Phase 

Donate online at mennonitechurch.ab.ca or mail 
cheque to Box 1839 Pincher Creek AB T0K 1W0 

September 2018 



Called to Release 

Called to Embrace 

Phase two took place November 16-17, 2018 at 

Foothills Church in Calgary. Fifty people 

representing 9 MCA’s congregations gathered 

for presentations and discernment focused on 

Opening  Ourselves to God’s Leading.  

 

Betty Pries of Credence and Co. 

provided deep exploration of the 

social context of change in which we 

find ourselves as individuals and 

churches, while inviting us to see 

ourselves within the grand narrative 

of spiritual renewal we find 

throughout scripture. Betty shared three things 

of which we can be assured:  
 

 Awe and Wonder of God’s love and grace 

 Suffering and need to Surrender our will to 
God 

 Transformation when God’s hand draws us 
back to new life 

Discerning God’s Call II Opening to God’s Leading 

Phase 

III 
Phase 

Incarnating  God’s Call IV 
Phase 

Year I (2020) 

Encountering, Embracing, Embodying  

Christ in Life  

Year III (2022) 

Encountering, Embracing, Embodying  

Christ in the World  

Year II (2021) 

Encountering, Embracing, Embodying  

Christ in Community  

How do we . . .  

November 16—17, 2018 

For more information contact 
communications@mennonitechurch.ab.ca or visit our 

website mennonitechurch.ab.ca 

Note: Official launch at Annual Delegate Sessions 

March 15—16, 2019 November 1—2, 2019 

Held in conjunction with our Annual Delegate 
Sessions, MCA discerned that we are . . .  


